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To the Honorable members of the House Committee On Rules, Oregon State 

Legislation. 

 

My Name is Susan Bunch, and I am involved in the cattle and beef industries residing 

in both Durkee and La Grande, Oregon.  I am writing to respectfully submit my 

testimony regarding SCR 13, a bill concerning the designation of the T-Bone as the 

Oregon official state steak.  Having a State Steak shows support towards the cattle 

industry in Oregon. 

 

Oregon's history of cattle ranching and beef productions is a cornerstone of our 

agricultural economy.  This is an opportunity to showcase the hardworking ranchers 

from all over the state of Oregon (East, West, North and South).  Farmers and 

Ranchers are the original stewards of the land and provide a sustainable and 

nutritious product along with numerous by products. 

 

I urge the committee to consider the importance of supporting and promoting Oregon 

Agriculture through APPROVAL of the T-Bone as Oregon's state steak (SCR 13). 


